
CORRESPONDENCE 
5/7/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02800-2024 

April 30, 2024 

Billie Zody 
71 Palm Drive 
PO Box 3144 
Placida Florida 33946 

Dear Florida Public Commission : 

I would just like to file my objection to Environmental Utilities LLC or any company to provide 
wastewater services on Palm Island. 

The resort on the island has caused endless headaches in attempting t o get services for the 
business at the collective homeowner's expense. This also includes " beach renourishment"that 
essentially was designed to add beach front to the business's resort which at the time was suffering 
from erosion . It has been successful for his business interests again to the detriment and expense 
of the homeowners on the island . 

The "grounds" of the objection for installation of wastewater services is that it is not needed. The 
septic systems that everyone has already paid for with their homes are sufficient. The fact that 
many of these are second homes is even more reason that the septic systems currently installed 
are sufficient. 

The resort is the only entity that would benefit which has turnover and volume from rentals. 

Thanks again, ~ = 
-3 .-~ 

Billie Zody 

t-,..) 
.J:;"' 

' ' ::c: ~-- > .. 
-< --r-· I ~,.. -..J l 

~; ~:..... :!> 

c:~ :Ji: 
2 w 

N 

r 
'" .. · .. , ... 
L.!} 
< 
fl, 
C J_ 

t l 
-0 
(I) ,.... 



' '•, 

fL. ll.c'.pA "'?w.d-w c.. 5f=. {2...s:e.a.. C- ..... .:,o,:_~ 
t:)~u&- c, ~ L.o m ... ·~),-~ C.L"-~ 

e:: ..::r 
w ...:r 
l- ii:, z 
(.d 
(..) :::c 
::r.: C: 
._;) r-.-
=> I 
r~ >-
--~ .... < ........... :c 
(.'; ..::r 

c--., 
...:1 c::::) 

"' 

II i' I' JI 1111' I Ill 11 I 11111 I I j I JI 111, I I I 11 IJ II II'' I I I I' JI If lJ, ,j 11' 




